
 
 

 

 

 

Oct 11th 2023 

 

To  

The Principal  

St Mira’s College for Girls  

Department of Sociology  

 

Sub: Letter of acknowledgment for river walk on 25th March 2023 

 

We at Jeevitnadi would like to acknowledge and appreciate the 

participation of 23 students from the Sociology Department for our River walk.  

One of our flagship activities, the River Walk aims to give an overview of the 

Mutha river, and the historical and geographic importance of this river to the 

city of Pune. We hope the walk has enriched the 23 students who 

participated and has given them a better perspective of the river and the 

city around it.  

We would also like to extend our gratitude to Manjita Kulkarni, the activity 

coordinator from the Sociology Department.  

Hoping for a long time continued association with Jeevitnadi,  

 

Regards 

 

 

Shubha Kulkarni  

Project Coordinator  

Jeevitnadi  
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